
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 TAKE NOTICE, that the Town Board of the Town of Southport will hold a public hearing on 
October 8, 2024 at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereaŌer as it can be heard, at the Town Hall, 1139 
Pennsylvania Avenue in said Town, for the purpose of considering the proposal to renew a Fire 
ProtecƟon Contract between the Town of Southport, on behalf of Fire ProtecƟon District No. 1 and the 
Southport Volunteer Firemen, Inc., which contract is to provide, among other things, that the Town of 
Southport, on behalf of Fire ProtecƟon District No. 1, shall pay to the Southport Volunteer Firemen, Inc., 
the sum of $352,000.00 for the year 2025; $367,000.00 for the year 2026; and $382,000.00 for the year 
2027 and to consider such other terms and condiƟons as may be agreed upon between the parƟes for 
the furnishing of fire protecƟon in said district. 
 
 All persons desiring to be heard will then and there be heard. 
 
       BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 
       OF THE TOWN OF SOUTHPORT 
 
 
       Carolyn A. Renko, Town Clerk 
 
Dated:  September 19, 2024 


